
 

 

  

1st December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Re- Year 11 Intervention & Punctuality  
  
As you are aware, year 11 students now receive intervention sessions in the morning, from 8.15am. These are planned 
and taught sessions that are part of the curriculum students are studying, 
  
The vast majority of students have come in on time, prepared to learn and are benefiting from these extra sessions. 
Unfortunately, a small minority of students are arriving significantly late which interrupts the lessons and is 
unacceptable. From Monday 4th December any student arriving after 8.25am will not be allowed to attend 
intervention, will be registered in a separate room and will receive a 30-minute same day detention. Any student 
arriving after 9.00am will be placed in isolation until the start of period 3 and receive a 1.5-hour detention on Friday. 
  
Being on time for school is vital to engaging in all the support this school offers to help students achieve.  
 
I thank you for your anticipated cooperation and continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

James Wilson 
Principal 


